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Brentwood Hospital
ATTN: William Lawrence, President and CEO
4110 Warrensville Center Road
Cleveland, Ohio 44122

Gentlemen:
;

This refers to the renewal of Materials License 34-15649-01 which was issued
February 24, 1994. The renewal was issued in accordance with your application
dated November 30, 1993.

Through an oversight, the renewal was issued without the required fee being
collected. We received your check in the amount of $1,100, however, your
request was subject to a fee of $1,400 as specified in fee Category 7C of
5170.31 of 10 CFR 170, which went it.Lo effect August 19, 1993. Copies of the
July 23, 1992, and August 19, 1993, Federal Recister notice regarding the
revisions to the Commission's license and annual fee regulations
(10 CFR 170 and 10 CFR 171) is enclosed.

Payment of tne additional 5300 should be made to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission and mailed to the following address:

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Shirley Crutchfield
License Fee and Debt Collection Branch, OC/DAF
Mail Stop MNBB 4503
Washington, DC 20555

We apologize for the delay in notifying you of the additional fee due and for
any inconvenience this matter may cause you.

Sincerely,

Signed by SNr!ey A.Crutchfield

Shirley Crutchfield
License Fee and Debt Collection Branch
Division of Accounting and Finance
Office of the Controller

Enclosures:
Federal Register notice July 23, 1992
Federal Register notice August 19, 1993
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